
Hello Cape Coral Bass Club members. 2024 is coming to an end and we’re about 

to crown a new champion within next two months. We’ve visited new locations, 

lots of old locations and had good days and not so good days on the water. 

Next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 7th at 7:00 pm. On the agenda is 

the nominations of officers, old business where we begin to actively organize the 

Mike Robinson tournament with Marty handling the event and the voting on the 

motions brought up at the last meeting. All motions below were seconded. As 

required, the motions are as follows: 

 Motion #1: On a regular club 2-day tournament, drawing will be made for the 

first of the 2-day and the numbers will be reversed for the second day. No second 

drawing.     

Motion #2: Membership will require attending a meeting, register at the meeting 

and proof of insurance presented.      

Motion #3: Penalty of presenting a dead fish be changed from .5 pound to .25 

pound. (FWC requires at least .25 pound penalty for tournaments) 

Motion #4: Classic tournament non-boaters selected in descending order based 

on points 

Motion #5: Classic qualifiers with boats be allowed to use their own boat 

regardless of position in the top 16. 

Motion #6: Members unable to attend meeting due to cause such as sickness or 

employment allow to attend via cell phone and get ½ the points  (2-3?). 

Motion #7: Big motor running, no lines in the water. 

Motion #8: December counted one of five qualifiers to fish mini-bucks final. 

Will take a hand count of those who will/will not fish if tournament held on East 

Toho. Some expressed concern. 

Wishing all of you and yours a very Happy New Year hoping it will be prosperous, 

healthy and full of good fish catching stories. See you next Tuesday 

 

Mike Oler 


